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Olivia Sontag

From: Bruce Anderson <brucea@cutler-anderson.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 1:56 PM
To: Peter Corelis
Cc: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel and traffic study

Thanks, that’s my expectation. 
 
Bruce Anderson 
 
Cutler Anderson Architects 
206.842.4710 
 
 

From: Peter Corelis <pcorelis@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Date: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 at 1:55 PM 
To: Bruce Anderson <brucea@cutler-anderson.com> 
Cc: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel and traffic study 
 
Bruce, it will be fine to accept the traffic impact analysis during the 28-day completeness review period. However, we 
will not deem the application complete until that report is received. 
  
Regards, 
  

 
Peter Corelis, P.E. 
Development Engineer 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3759 
  
From: Bruce Anderson <brucea@cutler-anderson.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 1:46 PM 
To: Peter Corelis <pcorelis@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel and traffic study 
  
Peter, 
  
Heath & Associates work has been underway on the traffic study for the Hotel.  I have scheduled an intake for 
the hotel for Site Plan Review and Conditional Use on December 20th.  Heath and Associates are telling me 
they won’t be ready by the 20th, but I fully expect to have their report within the City’s 30 day time frame to 
declare the permit submittal “complete”. 
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We lost a bit of time between when I submitted their proposal to the City on November 15th, and receiving the 
go ahead from the City as to scope on the 27th. 
  
I want to confirm that you’ll be OK with this and I can keep my scheduled intake date. 
  
  
Bruce Anderson 
  
Cutler Anderson Architects 
206.842.4710 
  


